
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
As your constituent, I am asking you to please support House Bill 7579, introduced by David Morales as 
well as other RI representatives. This bill is up for consideration today. Rhode Island residents have a 
right to earn a living wage and increasing the minimum wage to $20 per hr, incrementally through 
January 2029 will help achieve this. 
I urge you to support this today during your session. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Eric and Amanda Menard 
Providence, RI 
 


